Partnership for the Pow Wow Trail
Follow these simple steps to claim your S5 rebate.

1. Order and pay for a meal valued more than $10 at Stony River
Café, Isabella, Minnesota.

2. Ask waitress to stamp to top side of your bill with the
“Partnership for the Pow Wow Trail” stamp

3. Fill out the $5 Rebate Form: Complete the entry fields below
and mail the original receipt with the stamp to:

BWA Committee
“Partnership for the Pow Wow Trail” Rebate Program
309 Cedar Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55454

*First Name

*Last Name

*Street Address

*City

*State

*ZIP code

*Email

*Telephone

*Did you hike on the Pow Wow Trail during your trip? ( Yes / No)

*All fields are required to receive your rebate.

Rebate rules, disclaimers, and small print:

A rebate check will be mailed to you within 4-8 weeks after the receipt of your information and proof of purchase. Keep
a copy for your files. The rebate is made by a special grant from the BWA Committee to support Stony River Café and to
bring back the Pow Wow Trail. However you do not need to hike the entire or a portion of the Pow Wow Trail to receive
the S5 rebate. All we ask is that you at least pull a “Day use” permit at the trail head.

The purpose of this rebate is twofold. First to increase number of customers from outside of the immediate area and
second to increase the number of hikers on the Pow Wow Trail.

Only one rebate per house hold.

Rebate limited to the first 50 submissions.

Offer ends December 31, 2014 or once the 50 rebates have been issued.

Residents of Isabella and Finland, MN are not eligible for rebate.

Offer can change without notice and other restrictions may apply.

Copyright 2014 by the Boundary Waters Advisory Committee.
Current rebate rules are posted on www.bwac.homestead.com




